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Skinners, a few notes from the meeting at the December shoot.  Treasurer was not 

present to give a financial report.  NEW SQUIRREL SHOOT DATE is May 

13th and 14th with a make up date if needed will be June 3rd and 4th.  Skinners 

will be able to sign up for squirrel shoot duties at the Christmas Party.  Skinners 

will also need to sign up for a monthly shoot at the Christmas Party.

Please let Captain Henry know through the web forum if you will be attending the 

Christmas Party at the All Vets Club.

Skinners please bring a covered dish….let people on the web forum know so we do 

not have duplicate dishes.


CHRISTMAS PARTY
All Vets Club 305 No. 

Cleveland, Loveland, Co.
Saturday January 7th

5 PM to 10 PM


